

Aspire Gymnastics Club Annual General Meeting

25th April 2019

My role as the parent rep is to act as a contact between the parent and the club. I am here to support parents with any questions or concerns they may have and then would report back to the committee.

I am available within the club on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesday and Saturdays but if I am required on any other day I can be contacted by email: sarah@aspiregymnasticsclub.org

I can often be seen volunteering at many Aspire Invitational competitions.

In the forthcoming weeks I will be available near the Disability Room where you will be able to purchase Aspire clothing.

Recently I have taken the position of Head Parent Representative.

I submit my report and put myself forward to continue in the role of Head Parent Representative in the forthcoming year.

Signed Sarah Ashto
